
 

 

The Elliot Hospital 

 

We at the Elliot Hospital are saddened by 

your pregnancy loss and understand that this 

may be a difficult time for you. We are, 

however, aware that the feelings you have 

about your loss are unique to 

you and your individual 

circumstance. 

While some people may 

not feel the need to make 

specific final arrangements for 

their pregnancy loss, many 

have found some comfort in 

being able to memorialize their 

loss in some way. In lieu of 

private arrangements, remains 

will be placed in the Elliot 

Hospital Memory Garden.  

The Memory Garden is an 

appointed space on Elliot 

Hospital grounds, which has 

been created as a memorial for pregnancy loss. 

At its center stands the Angel of Hope statue. 

The Angel designates a special place where you 

can go to reflect on your loss and find hope 

during your grief journey.  

In choosing this option, you need do 

nothing further. The hospital will arrange for 

cremation with a licensed 

funeral home at no cost to you. 

All ashes from the previous 

year are stored collectively by 

the funeral home. With this 

option, there are no individual 

ashes. 

The ashes will be placed in 

the Memory Garden at the 

base of the Angel of Hope 

during an annual ceremony on 

the Sunday of Memorial Day 

weekend at 1:00pm (rain or 

shine). You, your family and 

your friends are welcome to 

attend the service. 

The Memory Garden is located on a small 

hill opposite the hospital’s main entrance. You 

are invited to visit the garden at any time.  

Please join us for the Annual 
Candlelight Service 

December 6th at 7pm 


